
                                    

 

 

 12th March 2021                  Term: Spring 2   Week: Three 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

 
Well done Esme and Scarlett who 

are our stars of the week.  
 

       
 
Everyone has been a star this week, we 
are so proud of you all!  

Thank you again for your support 

this week, 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs 

Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

Once Upon a Time Ball  

 

On Wednesday 31st March we shall conclude 
our learning around traditional tales with a 
special ‘Once Upon a time Ball’. On this day 
your child is invited to come to school 
dressed as a prince, knight, king, queen, 
princess etc.  

You do not need to buy anything special. 
Your child could just wear smart (ish) 
clothes and their school shoes. They can 
also make a crown at school to wear if they 
want to. We would politely ask that children 
try and fit in with the theme e.g. no 
superhero outfits or they can of course 
wear their school uniform if they do not 
wish to dress up. During the afternoon we 
will have our ‘ball’ with dancing and a special 
snack.  

Please remember they will still be going 
outside so sensible footwear and a warm 
coat will be needed. 

 We have had a wonderful first 
week back. Your children have been 
amazing. It’s like they’ve never been away. 
We made establishing relationships and the 
routines of school our priority this week. 
Other learning this week has seen us sing, 
perform and enjoy different versions of 
the story of ‘Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears’. The Bear family needed beds 
building as we investigated different 
materials, working as teams to create beds 
that were ‘too hard, too soft and just 
right’. There were bears to order by size 
and porridge oats to be scooped and 
counted too. Sorry cards have been 
written from Goldilocks to Baby Bear, 
masks made to help Goldilocks to disguise 
herself and even traps to try and catch 
Goldilocks. Today we learned a little more 
about bears and wrote facts about them. 

We played ‘What do you see and how do 
you see it?’ each day exploring the 
composition of numbers 0-10. 

I have not done reading in groups this week 
as we settled back in, that will resume 
from Monday. Please ensure your child has 
their keyring with them on their usual 
reading day.  

PE 

Just in case you missed it on Seesaw our 
planned PE days until Easter are Tuesday 
and Thursday. We still have a couple of 
children without a PE kit in school at the 
moment. Please can you send them in for 
Monday? Thank you. 

 

 

 


